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GOUNDREY WINES, VEGETATION REGENERATION 

354. Dr EDWARDS to the Minister for the Environment: 
I refer to the briefing note from Dr Wally Cox to the minister tabled in this place last week, and ask - 

(1) When did Mr Avery advise that the vegetation was regenerating? 

(2) Who assessed the extent and nature of the regeneration of vegetation? 

(3) Will the minister table a copy of the report and the correspondence outlining Goundrey’s future 
commitments? 

Mrs EDWARDES replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of the question. 

(1)-(3) As the member stated, Dr Cox advised his reasons to me in a memo and I understand he was advised in 
discussion and correspondence that the roadside vegetation was regenerating. 

 


